
We hope that you were able to engage with your child’s teacher and review 
progress and goals for the final months of the school year.

Wishing everyone a safe and restful Spring Break!

Grade 8 Transition to CCHS
In an effort to support our Grade 8 students in feeling comfortable heading to Canmore Collegiate High School, there have been visits from CCHS staff, 
and an open house, “a day in the life of a high school student”

2024 IMPORTANT DATES:
● Mon Apr 15 - school resumes
● Tue Apr 16 - Bus Evacuation 

Practice
● Wed Apr 17 @ 3:15pm - School 

Council Meeting

● Mon Apr 22 - Earth Day
● Wed Apr 24 @ 7pm - Public 

School Board Meeting at Banff 
Elementary 

● Fri Apr 26 - Early Dismissal 

● Tue Apr 30 @ 2:25pm - 
Celebration of Independence 
Assembly

îsnî'yes, 
Jody Keon (principal) 
& Kayla Weller (assistant principal)

Please follow our Exshaw School Facebook page, Twitter feed and website for updates:

Hot Lunch Vendors
A huge thank you to all of these amazing vendors for providing meals for the hot lunch program! 


